
Nev.  casino  companies,
suppliers  have  promising
outlook
By Richard N. Velotta, Las Vegas Review-Journal
 
Executives in boardrooms across the gaming industry had to be
smiling  when  first-quarter  results  began  rolling  in.
Shareholders,  too.

The final earnings reports for the three months that ended
March 31 were filed with regulators last week.

The reports revealed that casino companies and their suppliers
got off to good starts in 2018, and that the outlook for the
rest of the year is promising.

The reasons?

The economy is cruising along.
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